
From: Carolyn Maduza <carolynmaduza@icloud.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 3:02 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Ordinance 211537 
 
As the eComment function is not available for Ordinance 211537, I am formally submitting my 
opposition to Ordinance 211537.  The ordinance is incomprehensible as to what it actually means, is 
poorly written and has not been brought up to the constituents of the 3rd Ward who are affected by the 
proposed ordinance.  Not only must our Alderman explain why this hasn’t been addressed before 
showing up as a formal vote to the City Planning Commission, but the Alderman’s intent should be 
explained to his constituents.   
 


